

Principal: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 9AF 01902 558845

24th June 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Beside the Seaside Day – Thursday 17th July

To celebrate summer and have some fun, we will be holding a special 'Beside the Seaside' day in school on **Thursday 17th July**.

All children are invited to come to school dressed in beach-themed clothes – think shorts, t-shirts, sun hats, and sunglasses! In return, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £1.00, which will go towards supporting school activities. Please send your voluntary donation into school with your child on the day.

To make the day even more special, we will be serving a 'Beside the Seaside' lunch, which includes:

- Battered fish fillet or vegetable fingers
- Served with chips and a choice of baked beans or garden peas
- Followed by a rocket ice lolly for dessert

If your child is in KS2 and is not entitled to Free School Meals but would like to join us for this lunch please book in the normal way.

Let's hope the lovely weather continues so we can make the most of the day!

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to a fun-filled seaside celebration!

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Jackson

Principal

k ate























